On 12 Feb 2010, at 15:48, .Box.UKLINK.Manual wrote:
Subject: CB/948/DA -Proposed Withdrawal of the *.CAR File

Colleague,

At the January UKLink Committee it was highlighted that the *.CAR file - which is
showing as a live file format on the xtranet site - has not been issued for a
considerable period.

This file was previously issued to Users following the AQ review where Emergency
Contact details were required due to the revised Annual Quantity. This file has not
been issued since 1997, and therefore we propose to withdraw this file format.

It is proposed that this change is an administration change only - i.e. as a Class 1
UKLink Modification - and the file formats withdrawn without a formal notice
period. User representations are invited upon this matter to the UKLink Manual
box account uklink@xoserve.com by 26th February 2010.

Regards,

David Addison Project Manager xoserve Projects & Change Management 31,
Homer Road, Solihull, BO91 3LT. 0121 623
2741 mailto:david.addison@xoserve.com

If you have any comments, concerns or issues with this email, please
contact uklink@xoserve.com
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